
President's Corner 

We are excited to
welcome Brittany Lang
to the Faculty Club Board
of Directors – she will
serve out the remainder
of a previous board
member’s term which
expires in May 2025.
Brittany will be our Social
Director!
 
With Fall Break out of the
way, we are closing in on
the holiday season. Save
the date for our  family-
friendly event at the
Hogle Zoo for their
wonderful Zoolights
celebration on
December 7th and our
“grown-ups only” Annual
Holiday Party & White
Elephant Gift Exchange
on December 13th at the
Utah Museum of Fine
Arts. Details coming soon
via email! 

Also keep an eye out for
announcements about
upcoming theater tickets
and sporting event
tickets – our FC web
calendar will be updated
soon!
 
If you have any questions
or comments about
events, or other Faculty
Club issues, please feel
free to reach out to any
board member. Our
contact information can
be found on the Faculty
Club website here:
https://facultyclub.utah.e
du/board/
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White Elephant Gift
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Be on the lookout!
Food Bank Volunteer
Opportunity Coming
Soon. 
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Mark Your Calendars! 

Hogle Zoo
December 7, 2024 Zoolights 

Utah Museum of Fine Arts (UMFA)
December 13, 2024 (Holiday Party)
February 7, 2025 (Dinner Social)
March 7, 2025 (Dinner Social)
April 4, 2025 (Dinner Social)
May 2, 2025 (Annual Membership
Business Meeting)

Bring a friend! 

A white elephant gift exchange
is a party game where amusing
and impractical gifts are
exchanged during festivities.
The goal of a white elephant
gift exchange is to entertain
party-goers rather than to give
or acquire a genuinely valuable
or highly sought item. The
term white elephant refers to
an extravagant, impractical gift
that cannot be easily disposed
of.
-Wikipedia

Brittany Lang

“I'm Brittany Lang, a relatively
new Utah state resident and
faculty member in the
Department of Neurology. I
initially heard about Faculty Club
through Shawn Steidinger at
Women's Leadership Day. I have
really enjoyed my more passive
involvement thus far and was
excited to hear that there might
be room for me to take a more
active role in this group!  I very
much look forward to meeting
you all!”

Congratulations! 
Jan Kubanek- Founder of the Year Award! ( 2024 U of U Innovation Awards) 

Married!  Kathryn Krulisky and Yates Snyder

Holiday Party 
December 13, 2024

https://facultyclub.utah.edu/
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/White_elephant_gift_exchange
https://technologylicensing.utah.edu/news-events/university-of-utah-announces-2024-innovation-awards-recipients

